
2523 Klondike Court 
Missoula, MT 59808 
 
July 8, 2019 
 
 
Missoula City Council 
Missoula, MT 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
During its May 15 general meeting, the Grant Creek Neighborhood Council voted unanimously to 
support the city’s acquisition of the 124-acre proposed North Hills Bluebird Trailhead in Grant Creek just 
north of I-90. 
 
The Grant Creek Trail is one of the council’s earliest projects. The Grant Creek Trails Association was 
organized because a separate organization was needed to solicit and hold funds. We’re pleased to see a 
trailhead and another trail joining the Grant Creek Trail. 
 
Our neighborhood council includes Grant Creek, North Reserve, and the newly annexed Windsor Park 
and Canyon Creek neighborhoods. 
 
Thanks for your vote for this acquisition, which will improve access to the North Hills for all of Missoula. 
 
 
Bert Lindler 
Grant Creek Neighborhood Council Leadership Team 


